
Kristofer Coffman 
 

As a farmer and fisherman, I believe that it is critically important that large animal operations are
held accountable for responsible storage and management of their manure. The current system
prioritizes low-cost commodities over the health of our waters and I would hope that a more
stringent permitting system would be adopted and enforced.


